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Morris, John

From: tp eplanning

Sent: 04 September 2017 15:48

To: adtm1dmbscorr

Cc: brown, kevin

Subject: Planning Consultation P-17-0517-FUL - Transport Planning Unit Response

The Transport Planning Unit has reviewed the above planning application and can confirm that given the size and 

scale of the development there are no transport planning issues. 

Regards, 

Kevin Collins 

Transport Planning Co-ordinator 

Development Services, 

Falkirk Council 

Abbotsford House, David's Loan, 

Falkirk, FK2 7YZ 

Tel: 01324 504728 

Fax: 01324 504914 

-----Original Message----- 

From: adtm1dmbscorr@falkirk.gov.uk [mailto:adtm1dmbscorr@falkirk.gov.uk] 

Sent: 28 August 2017 13:46 

To: tp eplanning 

Subject: Planning Consultation 

A formal consultation is attached on application Ref P/17/0517/FUL 

********************************************************************************************* 

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are 

not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action or reliance on it. If you have received 

this e-mail in error, please notify the sender. Any unauthorised disclosure of the information contained in this e-mail 

is strictly prohibited. 

The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail are the senders own and do not necessarily represent the views and 

opinions of Falkirk Council. 

********************************************************************************************* 
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